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Pediatric Lead Testing Program 

 
MVP Health Care® (MVP) would like to inform you that the American Academy of Pediatrics (AAP) is 

currently recruiting pediatric primary care practices to participate in the AAP Lead Testing Extension 

for Community Healthcare Outcomes (ECHO). Project ECHO is a tele-mentoring program designed to 

create communities of learners by bringing together health care providers and experts in topical areas 

using didactic and case-based presentations to foster an all learn, all teach approach.  

Leveraging technology, quality improvement methodology, clinical management tools, and case-

based learning, providers develop knowledge on diseases, conditions, and processes. This program 

will offer CME, Maintenance of Certification MOC Part 2 and MOC Part 4 credits to participants.  

  

Project ECHO serves as a forum for pediatric primary care practices to improve knowledge and skills 

around blood lead testing and follow-up care in order to better identify and treat children affected by 

lead exposure.  

 

Applications for participation are being accepted now through January 15, 2020. More information 

can be found at aap.org.  

 


